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Dear Members 
 
As I write this, albeit a little late, I hope you  are all enjoying this wonderful Indian Summer— I just-
hope it lasts. 
 
In September our speaker was Gillian Travers, who very kindly stepped in at the last moment.                 
Unfortunately Pauline Macaulay was unable to make it for family reasons but hopefully she will be 
able to come and speak to us later in the year or next year! 
 
Gillian’s talk was entitled “A Journey in Stitches” and what a journey –inspiring designs and ideas and 
what productivity!  She has travelled widely and this was shown in her quilts/wallhangings.etc.  A truly 
remarkable lady.  I think we all enjoyed her talk. 
 
We were delighted to welcome visiting guests from Dorking Quilters, Shirley Quilters, Pilgrim Quilters 
and Village Green Quilters.   We had 27 guests and 22 Mole Valley Quilters Members.  If any MVQ 
Member who has not yet joined our zoom meetings and would liked to do please get in touch we 
would love to see you at our next meeting. 
 
I would like to thank Britt and Karuna for arranging this meeting  with all our guests. 
 
There is a copy of our programme included with this Newsletter and I would like to remind you all of 
our Challenge—details also with this Newsletter.   You can use your own fabric and we hope you will 
have finished your project by Christmas and it will be judged when we get together again at the Barn 
Hall.  Next year will be a busy year with Bookham Village Day,  our 40th Anniversary  and our          
Exhibition (details will follow)  We shall also have  a sales table and I attach a picture of Katherine’s 
Peg Bag.  We do need as many items as  possible and all the links to Katherine's ideas were in the 
last Newsletter.  But  any items you are able to make will help MVQ!   We shall also need quilts to  
display! 

Mole Valley Quilters meet on 
the 1st Thursday of the month 
at the Old Barn Hall, Bookham, 
Surrey at 7.00pm. 
 
www.molevalleyquilters.org.uk 

Katherine’s Peg bag 
Next Meeting 

 
Our next Meeting will be on Thursday 1 October 
and our speak will be Susan Briscoe—Sashiko 
and Japanese sewing.  I think this will be a very 
interesting evening so please put it in your diary. 



 

MVQ 2020  EARTH CHALLENGE  
 

Following the last challenge Fire we are now doing Earth 
 

The Project 
 

A quilt of three layers using any patchwork, quilting and embellishing technique—the concept, the 
style the design is all yours. 
 

Size and Shape 
 
Any size up to A3—ie you can do a mini quilt or A4 size up to A3—either landscape or portrait. 
 

The Label 
 
Please put your name and title of your quilt on the back 
 

The Finish 
 
A sleeve on the back would be helpful for hanging your quilt which should be finished by the end of 
the year so that they can be hung and judged the next time Mole Valley Quilters meet at the barn Hall. 
 

GOOD LUCK 
 


